
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Shane Ross <ilikeit55@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2020 3:59 PM 
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: Internet service 
 
 
> Hi Molly, 
>  
> My name is Shane Ross. It has come to my attention that you can assist with internet service provider 
problems. My family currently lives in the city of Green 414 Stoner road. We have a long driveway from 
the road and we cannot find a internet provider company to provide service. I had heard that there is 
something in the City Charter? Any help with this would be Greatly appreciated.  
>  
>  
>  
> Thank you, 
> Shane 
>  
>  
 


